New Colony Development Corporation is pleased to announce a new program to assist young adults residing in southern Hamden start, and build, business enterprises in their neighborhood. This program is free of charge and is limited to qualifying participants to allow personalized, hands on, instruction and consultation.
Under the direction of the Hamden Business Assistance Center, Coordinator Richard A. Pearce this program is designed to help participants start and succeed in their own business.
If you are unemployed, underemployed, or dissatisfied with your current job situation and feel that you have what it takes to be a successful entrepreneur then you should contact Richard at 203-248-3677 or RPearce@Evolutionllc.com
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